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17/10/2022  21:14:142022/4404/PVL OBJ Linus Rees Our association strongly objects to this application for outdoor seating. The application seeks permission for 

benches and tables not only in front the premises but also to the south in front of neighbouring residential 

property. 

The premises benefits from a licence to serve alcohol and as such the seating for customers is likely to give 

rise to a public nuisance from noise to neighbouring residents.

We also understand that the premises has been the subject of complaints about noise nuisance.

The amount of outdoor seating asked for is excessive -- 8 benches could provide seating for 24 people. 

For the above reasons the application should be refused.

 23Total:

Page 39 of 39


